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Are you a student that is currently in grade 9, 10, or 11? Do
you have an unweighted 3.0 GPA or higher?

If so, meeting the cut score on the PERT test makes you
eligible to take college courses through PHSC.

Sign up to take the PERT at LOLHS on Tuesday, March 21
(Reading and Writing) and Wednesday,
March 22 (Math) during the school day. E

Talk to your school counselor to get !l'
more information. Use the QR code
to sign up by Friday, March 3.




